
March 1, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Research shows that a positive school climate can support student success.  The
Climate Committee and Middle/High School Administration are again this school year
gathering data on students, staff, and parents' perceptions of the school climate in both
the Middle School and High School.  This data will help the school leadership team and
staff identify areas of strength and improvement.

Because parent input is essential to positive change, both administration and staff kindly
ask that you take part within this anonymous 5 minute survey which will be open until
March 31st. Our goal is to have over 100 parents complete the survey before the
closing date. If we reach our goal, all students at Sharon Middle/High School will
receive a free athletic wear day to be scheduled at a later date!

Please let us know what you think by completing the survey by accessing the
following link or QR Code:

https://bit.ly/3XGWHi1

Students will also be taking part in the climate survey during SEL instruction on March
23, 2023.  Enclosed with this letter is a survey opt-out form.  If you do not wish to have
your child participate within the voluntary and anonymous survey, please fill out the form
and return it to the Middle/High School office by March 20, 2023.  Also included is
information on the PA School Climate Survey from the Pennsylvania Department of
Education for your reference.

Yours in Education,
Middle/High School Administration and the Climate Committee

https://bit.ly/3XGWHi1

